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New 

 

Seeking Nominees for Utility Sounding Board 

BPA is seeking nominees to serve on the Utility Sounding Board (USB) to fill the 

positions of three members beginning in January 2025. The USB is a consultative 

body that provides recommendations to BPA on policy, programs, infrastructure 

development and the execution of BPA’s Energy Efficiency program. It also offers 

members the opportunity to learn from and share best practices with their utility 

peers...More 

 

 

 

General 

 

New Spanish Language Resources Available 

BPA’s Comfort Ready Home Program has a growing number of Spanish language 

resources available for utilities, contractors, and homeowners. New resources 

include eLearning modules, videos, and the Comfort Ready Home Field Guide in 

Spanish. Learn more about the available content here.  

 

 

  

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/241114-usb-vacancies.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/241107-crh-spanish-materials.pdf

